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General Information 

 

Saturday, May 20th, is Kids to Parks Day. All are encouraged to explore Bridgton’s many 

parks! 

 

The Bridgton Annual 4 on the 4th Road Race is in search of painters to help paint the Food 

City Mural on June 1st. To sign up please go to colunteersignup.org/BKR4D. 

 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector’s Office 

 

Absentee ballots are available for the May 23rd MSAD 61 Budget Validation Referendum 

and for the June 13th Annual Town Meeting Referendum. Please visit the Town’s website 

for additional information. 

 

A reminder that the 4th quarter tax payments are due on or before May 15th. Due to the June 

28, 2022, tax commitment and tax lien timeline, 30-day tax lien notices will be mailed on 

May 26th. Please contact the Tax Collector’s Office with any questions regarding the status 

of your account. 

 

Community Development Department 

 

Keri Montague has tendered her resignation as Deputy Community Development Director 

effective May 23rd. We thank her for her service and wish her well in her new position. 

 

Vision Bridgton is sponsoring Second Saturday Artwalk this Saturday, May 13th from 9am 

to 1pm. 

 

Finance Department 

 

A reminder to the Board that the quarterly warrant signer is Paul Tworog from April 1st to 

Town Meeting. 

 

Police Department 

 

Department is currently hiring full-time patrol positions and Park Ranger openings. 


